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March 2019 
Dear Senior, 
 
The application for the High School Scholarship Foundation of Fairfield, Inc. will be available on line 
beginning Monday, March 25, 2019. This application is required to apply for a variety of scholarships from 
the Foundation and a number of local community groups.  The application is available to all seniors at 
http://fairfieldscholarshipfoundation.org/application/ . 
 
Once you have completed the online application, students must submit two copies of the following to their 
school counselor: 

• Printout of Application Responses, signed by you and your parent/guardian. 
• Student Aid Report (SAR) page with Expected Family Contribution (EFC) amount, if you 

have completed a FAFSA.  Scholarships that have financial need require a FAFSA to be filed and 
a SAR page to be attached to this application.  Please submit ONLY the SAR page, not the entire 
FAFSA packet. 

• Essay (500 word limit), explaining your desire to continue your education.  You may include 
information that includes special interests, circumstances or obstacles you have overcome.   

• Letter of Recommendation - A letter of recommendation from a teacher, coach, employer, or 
any unrelated adult (other than your school counselor).  If you are utilizing a teacher’s letter of 
recommendation, you must inform your school counselor so they can attach a copy to your 
application.   

 
Once two copies of the above mentioned documents are submitted, your school counselor will automatically 
include their letter of recommendation and a copy of your transcript to your application.  
 

DEADLINE: APRIL 23, 2019 
 
Scholarship awards will be announced at the Senior Awards Night tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, 
June 12, 2019.  If you have any questions or concerns, please see your school counselor. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Vanessa Montorsi 
 Director of Pupil Services and Counseling 

http://fairfieldschools.org/schools/flhs/
http://fairfieldscholarshipfoundation.org/application/

